Lyman, ME 04002
{207) 468-BO77

whnsonplumbingi@icloud com

Dear Portland Maine Fire Prevention Office,

This letter states that the fire sprinkler system installed at 22 Inverness St in Portland, ME was installed
in accordance with the local fire sprinkler code and is warrantied per Maine State Law.

if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach me via my contact information above,

Sincerely,

Mjﬁ% 5/710/2019
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Brian Johnson




